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Dear Parent/s 
 

We are holding Mandarin after school classes for children in KS2.  The sessions are after school 

(3.15 to 4.00) on a Friday beginning 20th September. 
 
This will be interesting, challenging and fun to learn!  Only 10 places available. 
 
Please complete and return the slip below indicating your agreement – children must be 
committed to attending all of the sessions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
J P Conley 
Headteacher  
 
              
 
MANDARIN LESSONS 
 
Name of Child:       Class:   
 
I agree that my child can take part in, and attend all, of these after school sessions. 
 
I will collect my child at 4.00 
 
Signed         Date:     
 
 

Attendance at an after-

school club will count 

towards Children’s 

University graduation. 
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